
 

 

Angola's Peace Road 2017 held in Luanda's Independence Market  
 
Kinambuta Sambu Pedro 
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We held Peace Road 2017 on October 21, 2017 in a Historical Place called Independence Market in 

Luanda, the capital of Angola. 

 

Many people joined our event and most of them were religious people and representative of civil society. 

 

After having realized the Presidential Elections in Angola on last 23rd of August 2017, a new 

Governmental Executive as been formed in order to guide the nation in next five years. So the CONICA, 

a religious platform group in which many churches are involved, including Unificationist (The Family 

Federation for World Peace and Unification) took part. 

 

That´s why, once they organized a march to congratulate the new government resultant from last election, 

then, we used that occasion to hold the peace road together with all faithful people from other churches. 

 

 


